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person who suffered the damage or from the
riegligence of tbat person, the owner May be
exonerated wholly or partially from bis liability
to such person.

4. No dlaim for compensation for pollution
damage shall be made against the owner otherwise
than in accordance with this Convention. No dlaim,
for pollution damage under this Convention or
otherwise may be made against the servante or
agents of the owner.

5. Nothing ini this C onvention shall prejudice
any rigbt of recourse of the owner against third
parties.

ARTICLE IV

Wben oul bas escaped or bas been discharged
from two or more sbips, and pollution damnage
resuits tberefrom, tbe owners of ail the sbips
concerned, unless exonerated under Article III,
shall be jointly and severally liable for ail such
damage wbicb is flot reasonably separable.

ARTICLE V

1. The owner of a ship shall be entitled to limit
bis liability under this Convention in respect of
arly one incident to an aggregate amount of 2,000
francs for each ton of the sbip's tonnage.
However, this aggregate amount shall not in any
event exceed 210 million francs.

2. If the incident occurred as a resuj.t of the
actuel fault or privity of the owner, he shall not
be entitled to avall himself of the limitation
provided in paragraph 1 of this Article.


